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May 12, 2025 

 

Protect Your Child in the Exam Room 
You may have been told to leave your teenage child alone in the exam 
room so he or she could be questioned by clinic staff. If that happened to 
you, did you refuse, walk out with your child, or leave the room under 
protest? 

Just as attorneys are in the room during police questioning, parents 
should be in the room when clinics ask minor children about sexual 
preference, gender, drug use, family relationships, and more. The child’s 
answers will be recorded forever in their medical record.  

Parents have a right and an obligation to protect their children. Our 
organization, CCHFREEDOM.ORG, wrote a bill to give parents the right 
to stay in the exam room. It passed the House in North Dakota, but the 
Senate voted it down. Every state should pass this bill. 

“North Dakota Senate Votes Down Bill on Parents’ Access to 
Minor’s Medical Exam Rooms,” Grant Coursey, The Bismarck 
Tribune, InForum April 10, 2025: https://bit.ly/3RU60ef 

“HB 1450: Parents Right to Access to Exam Rooms,” Rep. SuAnn 
Olson, Senate Human Services Committee, March 17, 2025: 
https://bit.ly/4jKvjLL 
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